
St. Joseph’s Parish, Grenfell 
    

The Epiphany of the Lord - 2 January 2022 
    
 

           Parish Administrator:  Fr Jiss Sunny  
          Office Hours:       Friday  9.30 am  -  1.30 pm 
                       Phone:      (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
              Office Address:    Campbell St., (P.O.BOX 6)  
        YOUNG  NSW  2594      
       
    Email:  young@cg.org.au    Web site:  www.cg.org.au/grenfell 
 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Is 40: 1-5, 9-11;  
Titus 2: 11-14, 3: 4-7;  Lk 3: 15-16, 21-22 

ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK: SUN. 9 JAN. 2022 
 
ACOLYTE:   John King 
 
MUSIC:   Liz Carroll 
 
READERS:  Val Forsyth 
 
SPECIAL     
MINISTERS: 
COUNTERS:  Mary Moffitt, Julie Finn 
 
CLEANING:  Mary Stokes, Mary Moffitt, 
    Di Franks  

MASS TIMES 
 
SUNDAY:          9.00am  
 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: 4th Sunday during School term 
       (when advertised) 
WED:      NO Mass at 10-00am   
       
Note:  A Funeral Mass takes priority over Wednesday mass 
      
RECONCILIATION:  Sunday (8.30am - 8.45am) 
     
BAPTISMS:   Telephone or email office in Young 
    
WEDDINGS:   At least 6 months’ notice  
    
    Telephone or email office in Young 
    
WEEKEND MASS TIMES AT ST. MARY’S, YOUNG 
 
SAT/SUN:   6.00pm (SAT) / 9.00am (SUN) 

Prayers are requested for  Kelly Franks, Jennifer Sullivan 
(Sister of Bill Mainwaring) and Veronica Galvin who are not 
well at the moment. 

ROSTERS FOR THIS  WEEK: SUN. 2 JAN. 2022 
 
ACOLYTE:   Nev Stokes 
 
MUSIC:      Jenny Bell 
 
READERS:  Phillipa Baker 
 
SPECIAL     
MINISTERS: 
COUNTERS:  Terry Carroll, Julie Finn 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   Keith Churchin,  
  Kathleen Bandy, John  Butcher 

 
GRENFELL FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS 

 
As the death of a loved one can be a very stressful 

time, we have support in place if you need it.  
Please contact Di Franks ( 6343-2230 or  

0418 619-740) or Mary Moffitt (6343-1575 or  
0419 440-692) if you or your family would like  

assistance with funeral preparation arrangements.  

LATEST COVID UPDATES FROM  
NSW GOVERNMENT (17/12/21) 

 
As of Friday, 17th December NSW  

Government announced that places of Worship are 
open to all, with no person limits, but 

Check-ins are still required. 
Masks are not mandatory, but feel free to still wear 

one if you want. The choice is yours. 
 

Singing is permitted by all again too. 

 
PARISH OFFICE NOTICE 

 
The Parish Office will be closed from Saturday, 
25th December and opened again on Tuesday,  

18th January 2022. 
 

The weekly parish bulletin will be available in the 
church plus on the website each week.  

 
Please feel free to go to: cg.org.au/young and  

download view. 


